
 
 

Lawnside Board of Education Meeting Minutes 
Committee Meeting 

March 28, 2019 
 
 

The Committee Meeting of the Lawnside Board of Education was called to order at 6:35 p.m. in the 
Board Conference Room of the Lawnside Public School, 426 Charleston Avenue.  Board President 
Sabrina Forrest presided.  The following members were present: 
      

Sabrina Forrest       
William Jordan     India Criss arrived at 7:05 p.m. 
Vanessa Jordan arrived at 7:10 p.m.  Deborah DeAbreu arrived at 7:45 p.m. 
 
Absent:  Amy Kearney, Donza Worlds, Marsharee Wright and Siobhan Funches   

    
Also present was Dr. Ronn Johnson, Superintendent, and Dawn Leary, Business Administrator 
 
Committee Reports: 
 
Policy Committee: 
 
Mr. Jordan will provide a facility use plan to the Board Office.  Ms. Leary will provide copies 
to the board members at the next meeting. 
 
Personnel & Finance: 
 
The Summer Enrichment Program will take place this summer.  The curriculum portion will be paid 
with a portion of Title I funds. 
 
Negotiation dates were discussed.  Ms. Leary will contact Mr. Green, Board Negotiator regarding 
upcoming meetings with the Board. 
 
Outreach Committee: 
 
Back to School Bonanza will be held on Saturday, August 24, 2019.   
 
Mrs. Forrest suggested a “Chat & Chew” event from 6:00-7:00 p.m. prior to the budget hearing to 
get the parents involved.  This would give Board members an opportunity to introduce themselves. 
 
Ms. Forrest stated she attended a Communications workshop.  She recommended inviting other 
districts in to have an in-service day regarding communications.  She said this would improve 
the communication between the sending/receiving districts. 
 
Eighth grade party was discussed for Lawnside to host in the future. 
 
The Health & Wellness Fair will be held on Friday, May 17, 2019.    

 
 
 
 

Dawn Leary 
Board Secretary 

856-547-2585 
FAX: 856-547-3865 

Ronn H. Johnson, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 
856-546-4850 
FAX: 856-310-0901 



 
 
Adjournment – 8:30 p.m.  All in favor: Aye by Unanimous Voice Vote. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
 
 
 
Dawn Leary 
Business Administrator/Board Secretary 


